
 

 

 

 
May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 9 Parents Evening 
 
 
As your child started their GCSE courses in most subjects in January, we have 
arranged an opportunity for you to discuss how they are doing with their  
subject teachers on Thursday 19th May. 
 
Given the relaxation of Covid rules, we have carefully considered whether it is possible 
to hold this event in person. Unfortunately, at this time of year, our school hall and 
additional larger spaces are in use for examinations and therefore we have made the  
decision to hold the event virtually. 
 
From September, we will be returning to offering in-person appointments alongside 
virtual ones. We also intend to enable you to ‘touch base’ with your child’s subject 
teachers more frequently.  
 
You will shortly receive a School Comms message to book your appointments with 
teachers, which normally run from 3.45pm until 6pm. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

K Thomas      
 
Miss K Thomas     
KS4 Leader      
kthomas@yht.wales     
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